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Valentine Avenue Pedestrian Path – The project proposes a pedestrian path starting at 
the community of West Park and along Valentine Avenue to West Park Elementary School, 
which is approximately 1.5 miles directly south.  Currently, there are no pedestrian path or 
walkway connecting the community with school.  The path will provide a safe passage for 
students travelling to and from the school.        
 
Fancher Creek Bridle Trail Project – The project would reclaim an existing path that has 
fallen into disrepair and become overgrown with weeds and trees rendering the path 
unusable to pedestrians and the equestrian community. Currently, path users walk on the 
Fresno Irrigation District Fancher Creek maintenance easement adjacent to the path 
easement as it is a clear, level, and maintained pathway.  The proposed project consists of 
making improvements to the existing 1.3 mile long Fancher Creek Bridle Path easement 
located within a County Island, in the Sunnyside neighborhood of City of Fresno.    
    
Biola Avenue Walkway – The project proposes sidewalk on Biola Avenue and “C” Street 
within the community of Biola.  Currently, the east side of Biola Avenue lacks a pedestrian 
path or sidewalk.  It is the main road that runs through the community where the elementary 
school and US Post Office are located.  The installation of new sidewalk on “C” street will fill 
in the gap on the north side of the road leading to the community center.     


